November 13, 1964

Mr. Everth Svensson

Swedish Amateur Athletic Association
Humlegardsgatan 17

STockholm §

Sweden

Dear Mr. Svensson,

_ Thank you very much for your letter of November 6th,
which I received only two days ago.

Few weeks ago I received a very nice letter from Alex,
he had written it himself and in it he was also asking about 'his
friends from Sweden', I am sending you herewith a copy of his
letter. He is now in the second grade of Primary School and from
what his teacher wrote me he is doing well and his a good boy.

Yesterday I went to the Headoffice of the Organization
"Her Majesty's Fund''to ask for a permission for him to come to
Sweden and the answer was yes. As regawds me I had 10 flays
left from my holiday and therefore I am free too. Sol am very
happy to tell you that we can both accept your so very kind invitation.
We thank you very very much for such a kind thought.

I have started the procedures for obtaining a passeport
for Alex. He will be in Athens round the 24th of December so as to
spend Christmas with us at home. and by #e 25th he will be ready
for the Big Trip!

I am looking very much forward to visiting your
beautiful country for once more after 12 years, and to see all my
good friends, the juniors, the newspaper men and the sports fans.
Please give my regards to all of them.

I would like to ask you an additionaliinformation, could
you please tell me if the flight will be a chartered flight and if so
how much does it costs the round trip.ticket.

With best personal regards to you,

I remain,

Sincerely yours,





